August 25, 2019

Kathy Kramer, CEO
Orange County Fair

88 Fair Drive

Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Dear Kathy and Board of Directors:

We were able to have “Acres of Fun” while participating and competing in the 2019
Open Sheep Show in the Livestock Department. Our sheep showing season is now over,
but we wanted to share our experience with you. It was such a professional and well-
organized show. We had several sheep in the barns and it was a very busy week.

In addition, we want you to know how professional the Livestock staff was to us and the
other exhibitors. All the staff was extremely cooperative and always willing to
accommodate our requests and needs. Everybody was extremely helpful and courteous to
us and others. Kim and her staff met all of our needs and ensured that our stay was an
extremely pleasant one. Thank you for the support you provide them in order to host
such a great show.

Finally, we traveled to several fairs and shows exhibiting our sheep this summer and we
enjoyed our experience at the Orange County Fair and look forward to participating again
in 2020!
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